
NJSIG's August Safety Resources: 
 

Click here to Schedule Your Boiler Inspection 
 
Click here for a List of NJSIG Training Services 
 

Click here for Archived 2018 SafetyNet Articles 

August 2018 

July’s Safety Scramble Answer:   
Safety Committee 

Upcoming Training Opportunities:  

LEGAL ONE/NJPSA/FEA 

Overview of Discrimination Law and the Role of  
Affirmative Action Officer 

Presenters:David Nash, Esq., LEGAL ONE Director; Rebecca 
Gold,Former Director of Personnel and  

Administrative Services, Lawrence Township 

August 21, 2018 9am - 2pm 
Click here for more information  

 
 

Back to School Safety Checklist 
 

As summer draws to a close and children start heading 
back to school, family life can get pretty hectic. It's 
important to remember – and share with your children – 
some key tips that will help keep them safe and healthy 
throughout the school year. 
 
Click here for the full article from National Safety Council. 

 

https://www.njsig.org/equipment-breakdown
https://www.njsig.org/training/inservice
https://www.njsig.org/safety/safety-net
http://secure.njpsa.org/NJPSApublic/Core/Events/LegalOneReg.aspx?iKey=LO605&TemplateType=A
https://www.nsc.org/home-safety/seasonal-safety/back-to-school
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Buses are the safest mode of transportation for school 
children.  Some 25 million students nationwide begin and 
end their day with a trip on a school bus. Designed for 
safety, with flashing lights, giant mirrors, high seat backs 
and that bright yellow color, school buses keep more than 
17 million cars away from school buildings every day. 
 
Click here for tips for a safe ride!  

The National Safety Council has released a groundbreaking report on pediatric vehicular heatstroke (PVH) 
titled, Kids in Hot Cars; a Legislative Look Across the U.S. 
 
On average, 37 children die each year due to PVH; 42 children died during 2017, alone. All of these deaths 
were preventable. 
 
In an effort to better understand and document this risk, NSC works with partner experts, including Jan Null, 
a certified consulting meteorologist and adjunct professor at San Jose State University. Mr. Null has been 
tracking child deaths resulting from vehicular heatstroke since 1998, and his work provides the basis for data 
and information in this report. 
 
Click here to read the full article from National Safety Council.   

 NJSIG Emergency Contacts 
 
609-369-0535 - After Hours Claims Emergency Number 
212-915-8630 - School Violence Response Hotline 
201-623-1223 - NEPHA Hotline 
1-800-782-7463 - WeTip Bullying Hotline 
 

 

New Jersey Schools Insurance Group 

6000 Midlantic Drive Phone:  609-386-6060 

Suite 300 North Fax:  609-386-8877 

Mount Laurel, NJ 08054 www.njsig.org 

https://www.nsc.org/home-safety/tools-resources/seasonal-safety/back-to-school/bus
http://injuryfacts.nsc.org/motor-vehicle/motor-vehicle-safety-issues/hotcars/
http://injuryfacts.nsc.org/motor-vehicle/motor-vehicle-safety-issues/hotcars/
https://www.nsc.org/road-safety/safety-topics/child-passenger-safety/kids-hot-cars
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?t=fztiy88ab.0.0.8l7puneab.0&id=preview&r=3&p=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.njsig.org

